
  
  

Nebraska Ornithologists' Union  
General Business Meeting 

Saturday, May 16, 2015, Valentine, NE  
  
 
President Dan Leger called the meeting to order.   
 
Neal Ratzliff addressed the members and announced the following slate of officers were nominated. 
 President – Dan Leger 
 Vice President – Robin Harding 
 Secretary – Ruth Stearns 
 Treasurer – Betty Grenon 
 Editor – Jan Paseka 
 Librarian – Anita Breckbill 
Don Paseka was also nominated as a three-year director. 
 
A motion was made to accept the slate of officers, seconded, and the membership approved. 
 
Dan announced future meeting sites. 
 
New members and first time attendees were asked to introduce themselves and were welcomed by the 
membership.   
 
Members were asked about ways to encourage new membership. 
 
A motion was made and accepted to adjourn. 
  
Respectively submitted,  
Ruth Stearns 
Secretary  
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